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NYSCOPBA Members from Attica Correctional Facility Donate to Local Charity
& Hospitals

Members Donate $5000 of Toys & Gifts

Attica , NY – Following a holiday tradition of giving to local charities, NYSCOPBA members from Attica
Correctional Facility donated $500 dollars to Camp Good Days & Special Times on Friday, December 16.

Camp Good Days provides residential camping programs at a beautiful recreational facility, located on
the shores of Keuka Lake in Branchport, New York, additional recreational and support activities are
offered year-round, in the Rochester, Buffalo, Ithaca & Syracuse areas for children with cancer and the
entire family.

On Tuesday, December 20, NYSCOPBA members from Attica donated stuffed animals and toys worth
$5000 to Wyoming County Community Hospital in Warsaw and to United Memorial Medical Center in
Batavia. Toys were handed out on every floor, emergency room and lobby of Children’s Hospital. Two
carts filled with toys were left and donated to the play rooms as well.

Additionally, toys were delivered and handed out to the children on the sixth floor at Roswell Cancer
Institute. The overflow of toys were left and donated to the toy closet at Roswell Park for future
patients.

“Once again, I am extremely proud of our members from Attica that continue the tradition of the
Western Region donating to worthwhile causes around the Holiday Season. Two weeks ago, members
from Lakeview and Gowanda made sizeable donations to local hospitals in need, last week Attica
continued the tradition of giving back to those less fortunate. Each year many of our members
volunteer their time to raise money to help those less fortunate with little fanfare or recognition. Our
members value the importance of giving back to communities they live and work in and I would like to
commend them for all they do throughout the year”, stated Joe Miano, Western Region Vice President.

Photos of the Donations Can Be Found on the NYSCOPBA Facebook Page


